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The PCFS Pulse 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We wish to include you all 

in this newsletter  

so please send you updates and pictures  

to Megan at megan@pcfs.co.uk 

 

Also, if you know anyone who would like to 

become a foster parent or would like some 

more information – pop in for a chat! 
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Training  

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We raised £50 

For Young Minds 

Thank you to all 

who supported 

us. 
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December, January 2023 

 

PCFS Updates 

Lucy Castree 

Lucy had her fit person interview and we are 

now pleased to say she is the Registered 

Manager of PCFS! Congratulations Lucy! 

 

 

 

 

We have two new students who have joined us 

this January. Welcome to Leah and Yatta. 
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The Travelling Pilgrim 2022 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Wilbury goes 

to Edinburgh 

Wilbury enjoyed himself in 

sunny Tenerife 

Wilbury helped us 

pack and move 

into our beautiful 

new space 



 
October, November,  

December, January 2023 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Halloween Hullabaloo 
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Christmas 2022 
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Our Winter Gathering will be taking place on Monday 13th February 
2023 (Half-term) 12pm – 3pm at our new premises, Highland court 

farm. 
We are excited to be sharing this time with you all having some 

food, fun and games as well as showing you around our new space. 
Please RSVP with me so I’m aware of numbers. 


